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Portland International Raceway has been a staple for the communities of racers for over 50 years.
This area has been hosting race cars, motorcycles and several other types of racers for many years. It
should not be changed or limited in it's ability to provide these same opportunities. I feel it is unfair
to try to take something away that has been so established for so long just because a few people have
decided to complain. What next? Do we close PDX because people start to complain? No, we keep
this iconic facility open for the thousands of people who use it and let it continue to bring revenue to

the area for those that travel in for events.
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